
 

 

   
 

 

Report to Council 

 

FROM: Todd Fabian, Library Director 

 

DATE: September 26, 2019 

  

SUBJECT: Concord Public Library Foundation matching funds 
 

 

Recommendation  

Accept this report regarding the acceptance of matching funds of $12,500 to #68 Library CIP, that have 

been committed by the Concord Public Library Foundation. 

 

Background 

The City Council appropriated $12,500 for FY20 to be matched by the Concord Public Library 

Foundation to fund a conceptual design study of the Concord Public Library.  

 

Discussion 

It’s been over a decade since a needs assessment was completed for the Concord Public Library.  The 

Concord Public Library Foundation and the City Council committed matching amounts to total $25,000 

towards a conceptual plan for a renovated Concord Public Library.  The Library opened in 1940 and an 

addition was added in 1966.  
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